Subject: FW: Proposed Marijuana Store in former College Heights Pub

From:

Sent: Saturday, May 30, 2020 4:29 PM

To: 311 <311 @princegeorge.ca>

Subject: Proposed Marijuana Store in former College Heights Pub

May 30, 2020

To Mayor and Council:

| live on Moriarty Crescent. As you are aware, this is a desirable area, and the City of Prince George
recognizes this, by charging a higher rate of City taxes for the privilege of living on this street and in the
surrounding cul- de- sacs.

It would be a mistake for the City to allow a marijuana store to set up business there, hidden in the trees. The
College Heights Senior Secondary School is extremely handy to that location. That alone should tell the
City that this would be the wrong location.

Keep this kind of store where it is very visible, close to other commercial businesses. To hide a marijuana
store in the trees of the former Pub is to admit that the City regards this sort of store as an unsavory business,
that must be hidden.
| am against allowing the marijuana store to be built in this neighborhood.

Your sincerely,

Marjorie Nevison

5565 Moriarty Crescent

Prince George, B.C.
V2N 3P7





